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Executive Session 
 

The Springs Valley School Board met in Executive Session at 5:00 PM on Tuesday, 
April 27, 2010, in the Learning Center Board Room.  The following were present:  Mr. 
Todd Marshall, Mr. Kevin Allstott, Mrs. Deborah Brothers, Mr. Willard Owen, Mr. Tony 
Galloway, Mr. Eddie Kellams, and Mr. Larry Pritchett.  Mr. Todd Pritchett, Mr. Troy 
Pritchett, and Mr. John Emmons were also in attendance.   
 
During the Executive Session, the Board discussed strategy with respect to collective 
bargaining, initiation of litigation and pending litigation, received information about 
prospective employees, and discussed individuals over whom the governing body has 
jurisdiction.  No subject matters were discussed in the Executive Session other than the 
subject matters specified in the public notice. 
 
 

Regular Session 
 
The Springs Valley School Board met in Regular Session at 6:03 PM in the Learning 
Center Board Room.  All of the above were present, as well as Mrs. Kathy Allstott and 
Mrs. Edith Pinnick. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Mr. Marshall, with the Pledge of Allegiance and a 
Moment of Silence. 
 
No patrons addressed the board. 
 
Mr. Todd Pritchett recommended the hiring of Mr. Kevin Mills as varsity football coach 
at an annual salary of $7,190 on a two-year contract.  Mr. Owen so moved, and Mr. 
Galloway seconded.  With no discussion, the motion passed 7-0. 
 
Mr. Todd Pritchett stated that in regard to the athletic director position, interviews would 
begin immediately. 
 
There was no old and unfinished business. 
 
Mr. Todd Pritchett advised that Mrs. Nicole Purlee has requested a donation on behalf of 
the SADD organization to assist with after-prom program expenses, and he recommended 
a $1,000 donation from the Casino Revenue Fund.  Mrs. Brothers so moved.  Mr. 
Galloway seconded, and the motion was approved 7-0. 
 
Mr. Jason Russell addressed the board, and thanked them for their support and Mr. Troy 
Pritchett for his assistance in coordinating the student trip to Washington, D.C.  He stated 
that the students had an awesome time, and enjoyed the once-in-a-lifetime experience.   
 
With no further business before the board, Mr. Larry Pritchett made the motion to 
adjourn and Mrs. Brothers seconded.  The motion carried 7-0.  The meeting adjourned at 
6:07 PM.   
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